
School Prefects 2018/19


	Applications are invited for next year’s school prefect positions.

The closing date for applications is 12.00pm on Tuesday 8th May 2018.

Letters of application should be no more than one side of A4.




You must state in the letter whether or not you would also like to be considered for the position of Head Boy/Girl.

Things that you could include in your letter:

· Why you want to be a prefect.
· Why you feel that you would be a good prefect.
· Examples of areas where you set a good example to other students.
· Examples of your good leadership.
· An honest evaluation of your strengths and weaknesses.

Please make your letters interesting to read!

I am more interested in your passion and commitment than your spelling, but your parents, tutors, House parents or 1:1 teachers may be willing to help with proof-reading.




The Head Boy and Girl should:


Have a good work ethic

Demonstrate leadership skills

Set a good example with respect to uniform

Be reliable and consistent

[bookmark: _GoBack]Be well-organised

Be a good public speaker

Be respected by staff and students

Engage in many areas of school life

